## Sarah Porter

From:

Sarah Porter

Sent:

Wednesday, July 31, 2019 10:59 AM

To:

Jennifer Carloni; Rudy Botros

Subject:

Planning Board meeting of August 7th 2019

## Good Morning Jen and Rudy,

I have reviewed the Planning Board Case files for Case #19-20: WS of Orchard Street (Revised Plans) and Case #19-23: 159 Hathaway Road. Neither of these projects fall in or within 100' of local or State resource areas. Therefore, they do not require a permit from the Conservation Commission.

Please note relative to your continued Case #19-17: 1440 East Rodney French Boulevard. The Conservation Commission has not received a Notice of Intent application for this project. Normally applicants file with the Conservation Commission before or concurrent with the Planning Board approval process such that changes requested by one Board can be incorporated into the plans another board is reviewing. Once the Notice of Intent is filed with the Conservation Commission we will keep you apprised of any changes required by the Conservation Commission.

Please contact me if you should have any questions



Sarah Porter Conservation Agent

City of New Bedford

133 William Street, Room 304, New Bedford, MA 02740

508.991-6188 email: Sarah Porter@newbedford-ma.gov